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Letter from the
President
Can you believe that we are already past the midpoint of the
year? I hope that you have an opportunity to get outside and
enjoy all that summer has to offer.

If you are looking to do home improvements or take that
relaxing vacation, please consider your credit union for your
borrowing needs. We have many competitive fixed rate
options from our equity programs, personal loans, and credit
cards. We made some great investments in our product
delivery this year and soon we will be releasing a new online
portal that will allow you to apply for a loan, potentially get
an immediate decision, and sign your documents from the
comfort of your home. This is just one more added
convenience of doing business with Hopewell.

I encourage you to read through this newsletter to see some
important announcements regarding our well deserved 2023
scholarship winner and information regarding our annual car
show coming up in August. We hope to see you there for the
car show on August 26th with all proceeds supporting our
friends over at the Licking County Humane Society.
Thank you for being a loyal member of your credit union.
Enjoy your summer!
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Scholarship Winner
The 2023 Hopewell Scholarship was awarded to
Aubrey Barger. Aubrey is a graduate from Licking
Valley High School and is going to OSU to study
Computer Science. Aubrey is very involved in her
community. She is in 4H where she volunteered a
lot of her time to mentoring, The Licking County
Aging Program and at the Hartford Fair. Aubrey
also was a member of the National Honor Society
and Licking Valley High School Band. 

Hopewell is proud to help Aubrey achieve her
goals in continuing her education!

Hopewell Federal Credit Union President, Chris Simmons.



RELAX WITH A
FIXED EQUITY LOAN

BORROW UP TO 90% OF THE
APPRAISED VALUE 

OF YOUR HOME

Consolidate Debt
Pay Off Bills

Competitive Rate
Fixed Rate

Meet Webb
Financial Group

5:1 Adjustable Rate Mortgage 
Adjustable-Rate Mortgages (ARMs) offer cost-saving
options for homebuyers. Especially homebuyers that
do not plan on owning their home for more than 5
years or plan to refinance when the initial rate period
ends. ARMs allow you to lock in an interest rate for a
period of time and the option to sell or refinance when
the rate becomes variable. Learn more on our website!

Mark Your Calendars

Hartford Fair ----------  August 6th-12th
Car Show ---------- August 26th
Labor Day (CLOSED) ---------- September 4th

 

Hopewell will be hosting our annual Car Show on
August 26th. This event is open to the public and is
family friendly! You can register any year, make or
model for $10. Car registration is from 10am to 1pm
and awards will be handed out at 1:45. We will also
have a DJ, 50/50 Raffle and Door Prizes. 
All of our proceeds are donated to the Licking
County Humane Society. They are a non-profit, 
 volunteer organization devoted to humane
treatment of animals. 

Community Event

Now You Can Apply for a
Loan Completely Online

Apply for a Credit Card, Auto
Loan and more through our

website!


